
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
The Boerne Housing Authority will hold a PUBLIC MEETING on MONDAY, 
APRIL 14, 2025, AT 2:00 PM AT THE BOERNE HOUSING AUTHORITY located at 126 
ROSEWOOD BOERNE, TEXAS, to receive comments on the proposed Five-Year 
Plans for the Boerne Housing Authority.  All documents are on display at the Housing 
Authority’s Office Monday through Thursday, between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm 
for public viewing and on our website: boernehousingauthority.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


